
                      
                           FRESHMAN YEARBOOK BABY PICTURES 

 
 

Dear 9th Grade Parents:  
The Tamanend Middle School yearbook advisors will be collecting 9th grade baby pictures for the 2015-2016 

yearbook. We are inviting you to include a memento in your child’s yearbook that he or she will remember 

forever. Submitting your student’s picture is a great way to honor your child in the yearbook at this special time 

in his or her life. The cost is $5. If you would like to participate in this milestone experience, please make sure 

that you follow the steps below.  
 

 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS: SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE BY 

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 23, 2015 
 

1. Please visit the website www.replayit.com. 

2. You will need to register – create a ReplayIt account. 

3. Step 1 of the Registration process is to ‘Find Your School’ – type in Tamanend Middle 

School. 

4. Press continue, then agree to the Terms of Use. 

5. Fill out the required information (name, email, account password, etc) 

6. Click on Submit Pics at the top of the screen. 

7. Follow the uploading directions from the site. 

8. Be sure to SAVE THE PICTURE AS YOUR CHILD’S NAME! (We need to make sure we 

match up the right picture with the right student!) 
 

 

Complete the order form below and submit it with cash or a check in the amount of $5.00 (made payable to 

Tamanend Middle School). All order forms and payments must be delivered to Ms. Littley in Room 507. 

Order forms and payment must be received NO LATER than Wednesday December 23, 2015. 
 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of the yearbook advisors.  

Ms. Littley (klittley@cbsd.org)  

Mrs. Brumbaugh (kbrumbaugh@cbsd.org) 

Mrs. Ferry (mferry@cbsd.org)  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Tamanend Yearbook Baby Picture Order Form  

 

9th Grade Student’s Name: 

____________________________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name: 

_____________________________________________________________  

Phone Number: 

____________________________________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian E-mail Address: 

______________________________________________________________  

***Please return to Ms. Littley in Room 507 NO LATER than Wednesday December 23rd!*** 
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